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To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Drew Godfrey. I live on the Central coast NSW and I am writing to show my support for the proposed Lismore 
Biodiversity Management Strategy. I am currently studying environmental science at SCU and I will be a Lismore resident as of 
July. I personally would not mind paying for the proposed rate increase in my rent. The majority of home owners would pass 
the difference down to the tenants. All tenants, and home owners that reside in their property such as farmers benefit from 
Lismore's beautiful biodiversity so I don't believe that what has been proposed is unfair. Really, we should all contribute to 
local biodiversity management as we all need clean air and fresh water. 
 
 
 
I chose to study at Lismore rather than the Gold Coast primarily because of it's biodiversity as I will have a far greater 
experience in my field work. Lismore is a beautiful part of the counrty and the idea of any resident is opposed to contributing to 
it's health and well being is ridiculous.  
 
 
Thankyou for you time and thankyou for taking action to ensure the future of Lismore's biodiversity is protected. 
 
 
Regards, 
Drew Godfrey  
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